
Dear Editor: 

Aug. 28 kicked off one of the best weeks we’ve seen in Alpine in a long time.  SPICEWOOD 

Restaurant began serving their Sunday morning brunch and it was Fabulous!  A menu 
with something for everyone, and a wonderful place for friends to gather.  Then to top 
that off, LINE THAI opened for business on Monday the 29th!  They are open from 

11:00 to 8:00 SIX DAYS a week!  Even on Mondays and Tuesdays! Their menu offers appetizers 
and an appealing array of meals.  I can personally vouch for the Satay Chicken…delicious! And 
to add to all THAT abundance, Alpine now has a new hamburger kitchen with the new addition 
of Bock Burgers on Ave. E.  I haven’t had time to eat their personally, but I hear the burgers are 
delicious and they are also open on Mondays and Tuesdays starting at 4:00 p.m.  Alpine is 
blessed!!! 

Jan Woodward


